St. Paul’s Book Club

The purpose of our Book Club is to inspire meaningful connections with people within
and outside of our church, through reading and discussion. We believe in the power of a
book club to enhance the reading experience and build community among its members.

The Book Club usually meets during the Fall and Winter months. Our fall session
started on Friday, October 11, 2024, and ends on Friday November 8. It’s still not
too late to join.

We are reading a book called An Invisible Thread by Laura Schroff and Alex
Tresniowski. Each week we gather via Zoom on a Friday evening for about two hours,
where we have open discussions based on assigned questions. If you, or someone you
know, may be interested in joining the Book Club, please contact us at St Paul the

Apostle - Rexdale. stpaultheapostlerexdale@gmail.com

If you cannot join us for this session, please connect with us for the winter session. We
will soon be choosing a new book for the winter session, which will begin late January.

Happy reading!
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